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HOMER OCEAN CHARTERS has been locally owned and operated since 1979. Sam Cotten has 
years of experience in public service and diverse fisheries experience,  and for this reason the 
charter sector supports Sam Cotten as Commissioner of the Department of Fish and Game.

Diane Borgman, owner
Homer Ocean Charters
P.O. Box 2543
Homer, AK 99603
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